
 

 

11 September 2020 

Shire pathways get $300K government boost 

Two popular pathways in Livingstone Shire will soon be massively upgraded 

thanks to $300,000 from the Palaszczuk Government’s Works for Queensland 

programme. 

 

The Member for Keppel and Assistant Education Minister Brittany Lauga said 

council had received the funds to upgrade the Taylor Street Pathway and the 

Swordfish Pathway with work to be completed 31 October, 2020. 

 

“This money is more funding for the council which so far has received $3.4 

million in Works For Queensland allocation. 

 

“The Taylor Street Pathway work will see construction of a concrete shared 

pathway (approximately 210m) including lighting to provide safe pedestrian and 

cyclist connections between town activity nodes. 

 

“The Swordfish Pathway will receive construction of concrete shared pathway 

(approximately 300m) from Cedar Avenue to Remora Park to provide safe 

pedestrian and cyclist connections between residential nodes, commercial 

node and the principal cycle network.  

 

“This is a great news for local council jobs and for pathway users.” 
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